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30th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

KSSP Year 5 & 6 Girls Football Compettion  

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the upcoming Year 5 & 6 Girls 

Football Competition, on Friday 7th October. This competition will take place during 

school hours (12:30-3:00pm) at Tresham College in Kettering. Transportation has been 

organised and the children will be dropped off and picked up by our school minibus. 

Therefore, please pick your child up as normal from our school playground at 3:20pm, 

unless they have permission to walk home. 

 

Your child will need the following: 

 

1) Outdoor PE kit which includes our branded PE hoodie (please contact me or the 

office if your child does not have one as we can sort one); white T-shirt; black shorts 

and trainers/boots. NO metal studs or blades are allowed. Children should come 

into school wearing their PE kit for this day. 

2)  Water bottle.  

3) Shin pads and football socks – some available in school but please bring your own 

if you do have some. 

4) Packed lunch for this day please as the children will need to leave school around 

12:00 pm.  If you have ordered a hot lunch please cancel it or change it to a 

sandwich lunch by Tuesday 4th October. 

 

The minimum number of children needed to take part in our Hawthorn team is 7. Please 

complete the online form using the link below to let us know whether or not your child will 

be taking part.  Please respond by Tuesday 4th October as this gives the school plenty of 

time to make further arrangements if necessary.  

 

Years 5 & 6 Girls Football Competition 

 

Spectators are allowed at this competition.  You will be allocated to an area from where 

you can watch as you will not be allowed to access the competition area.  Signing in 

and out will be required. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Cooke 
PE Lead 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0bfLfVlJ2kOJKekGs-dVh5_o-xeM9GNPvLlx9O_opzFUNVlaVEpaTUkzTkNHOEQ0UzFDMlU0WVNSQS4u

